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Puuilo's Business Review Q1 2023 (February – April 2023) will be published on 14 June 2023 at approximately 8.30 am EET.



The report will be presented to analysts, investors and the media in English at 10:00 am EET and in Finnish at 11.30 am EET

on the same day by Puuilo’s CEO Juha Saarela and CFO Ville Ranta.



The conference call in English can be followed at https://puuilo.videosync.fi/2023-q1-results. Asking questions requires

participation in the conference call. You can access the teleconference by registering on the link 

http://palvelu.flik.fi/teleconference/?id=10010325. After the registration you will be provided phone numbers and a

conference ID to access the conference. If you wish to ask questions, please, dial *5 on your telephone keypad to enter the

queue.



The webcast in Finnish can be followed at https://puuilo.videosync.fi/2023-q1-tulos. During the event, it is possible to ask

questions through chat function. Questions can also be sent in advance by e-mail to ir@puuilo.fi. 



Recordings of both events will be available later the same day at Puuilo's Investors website at 

https://www.investors.puuilo.fi/en/investors/reports_and_presentations.
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